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I have asked E&B to provide a quote for the construction of retaining walls and the 
layout of the trail from the current ending point near River Rd and CR 500 to the end of 
the property along River Rd of New Life Presbyterian Church.  This is the most 
expensive portion of this trail due to the number of retaining walls that need to be 
poured and is a stone path starting which will get the asphalt put down in 2018.   
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